
From the Desk of 

f!Aulk dnn ~k 

Dear Don and Evelyn .... 

Greetings from the Palouse country! We are 
anxiously looking forward to your visit with 
us next week! The schedule has been final­
ized for the formal portions - the rest will 
be "played by ear" so that you and Dr. Bordes 
will have a good deal of time together. I'm 
enclosing a copy of the schedule. 

I am not· sending you the Invoice Vouchers as 
Ann told you on the phone, as I had one left 
from the previous honorarium which I will be 
able to use. 

Take care, and we'll see you soon. 

incerely, 
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April 5, 1972 
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